













INVITATION



[bookmark: _GoBack]It would be our pleasure if you could join us on Thursday, 6 June 2013, at 7 p.m. at the Philharmonic Centre in Potamos.   We will have the opportunity to hear renowned archaeologist, Professor George Huxley who has very kindly agreed to speak to us in Greek on:


“MEMORIES and HOPES OF A PHILOKYTHERIAN ANCIENT”


A small reception will follow giving us the opportunity to chat with Professor Huxley who will be leaving for England the following day.






FRIENDS OF MUSEUMS OF KYTHERA






*    A copy of the text will be available in English
     Enquiries :   Mob. 6977091117
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